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 One of my tasks as President Elect was to find a new National Secretary. I 
am pleased to announce that Steve Moder has volunteered to serve as National 
Secretary. If Steve is approved by the BOD his term will start after the term of Dan 
Wilt is completed at the July 2010 BOD meeting. Steve is currently employed by 
the University of Toledo. His e-mail address is smoder@uoft02.utoledo.edu.

 In October I had the honor of attending the Northeast Section meeting held 
in Ballston Spa, NY. It was held at the National Bottle Museum. The meeting was 
well attended and well received. Thank you to the Northeast Section for their 
hospitality and a special thanks to Dan and Kendal Wilt for opening their home to 
my wife Carleen and myself. I hope to attend several other section meetings over 
the next year.

 Another duty of the President Elect is the selection of committee chairs. I 
will be contacting all committee chairs before the July BOD meeting and making 
changes as needed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Curt Sexton
President Elect ASGS
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